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NO 7

Mr. Jerome Saltzman, Asst. Director
State and Licensee Relations

Office of State Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Units 2 & 3
Facility Operating Licenses DPR-44 & DPR-55
Annual Indemnity Fees

Dear Mr. Saltzman:

On November 10, 1982 we forwarded to the Commission
Philadelphia Electric Company's check #N2079578 dated November
3, 1982 in the amount of $19,758.00 in payment of the indemnity
fee for DPR-44 for Peach Bottom Unit 2 for the period November
17, 1982 to November 16, 1983. On the same day we forwarded
the Company's check #2079677 dated November 3, 1982 in the amount
of $19,758.00 in payment of the indemnity fee for DPR-56 for
Peach Bottom Unit 3 for the period November 1, 1982 to October
31, 1983.

As of November 15, 1982 the annual indemnity fee applicable
to Peach Bottom Units 2 and 3 was reduced from $6.00 per thermal
megawatt to $1,000 per reactor. Accordingly, it is hereby
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requested that the Commission issue a refund to Philadelphia
Electric Company to reflect the reduction in the annual indem-
nity fee.

Very truly yours,

Eugeple Bradley

EJB/pke



